

## ADDITIONAL CHURCH SANITATION CREW VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

As we move into the **GREEN** phase, we still need to sanitize the church after every Mass. It should take about 30 minutes (weekday Mass may take less time depending on attendance).

Currently, we have two Masses each weekend (5 pm Saturday & 9 am Sunday) and one weekday Mass (9 am Wednesday), but this is subject to change based on how many volunteers are available to clean and the amount of people attending the Masses. We may also ask volunteers for availability should weddings or funerals occur in our Main Church area.

We have a number of volunteers already, and are asking for additional volunteers for weekends and especially weekday Mass. You will be required to bring and wear a mask the entire time, gloves are provided.

If you are able, please contact Randy and Marguerite Mentzell 717-235-5770 or <a href="mentzell@gmail.com">mentzell@gmail.com</a>, or contact the Parish Office at 717-235-2156. Thank you in advance for your help!